

Office of the Premier

For reply please quote: MC/PR - TF/12/13537 - DOC/12/118982

2 JUL 2012

Mr Paul French Co-convenor Brisbane CBD BUG GPO Box 2104 BRISBANE QLD 4001 Executive Building
100 George Street Brisbane
PO Box 15185 City East
Queensland 4002 Australia
Telephone +61 7 3224 4500
Facsimile +61 7 3221 3631
Email ThePremier@premiers.qld.gov.au
Website www.thepremier.qld.gov.au

Dear Mr French

Thank you for your letter of 1 June 2012 about the Precinct Master Plan. I have been requested to reply to you on the Premier's behalf.

The contents of your correspondence have been noted.

This matter has been referred to the Honourable Dr Bruce Flegg MP, Minister for Housing and Public Works for consideration and direct reply to you.

Please be assured that Minister Flegg will give your concerns full consideration.

Again, thank you for bringing this matter to the Premier's attention.

Yours sincerely

M Weaver

Director

Executive Correspondence

mwearer

